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  DRAFT
Simsbury Tourism Committee
Prudential 920 Hopmeadow St.
September 20, 2009

Attendence:  Liz Banco, Joyce Howard, John Hampton, Terry Boulton, Steve 
Mitchell, Paulette Clark and Pat Carbone

1. Meeting called to order at 7:40PM

2. Review of minutes of August 17, 2009

3. Old Business

A) Discussion on distribution of post cards and brochures and proper 
locations.
B) Review and schedules for Town Hall phone line - working successfully.
C) Securing Rotary Shelter and making it more secure.
D) Terry informed us of web changes and discussion of new data.
E)  Discussion of updating bookmarks to include P.O. Box # and referring to 
it as just Simsbury Tourism.
 F) Pat gave a rundown on the success of Taste of Simsbury - a great 
response.

4. New Business

 A) Report of SCTV's 25th Anniversary Celebration on September 20.
 B) Discussion of Tariffville Festival which will have something for 
everyone – to be held October 3rd.  John reported on this fun Family Day.
C) Steve reported on Simsbury planning to be designated a Bicycle Friendly 
Community.
 D) John spoke of the celebration of  the opening of the Salmon Brook 
Bridge, attended by Mary Glassman.

5. Other Business

     A) Noted Nov. 1st Community Farms Open House Day - to add to our
         calendar.



6. Adjourned at 9:05PM

Submitted by Pat Carbone


